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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Ref: KS2 SATs Fractions Evening – Tuesday 5 March 2024 

 

Following the recent SATs support evening and positive feedback from parents/carers, we are 

holding an evening to look at fractions and other queries regarding the SATs process on Tuesday 5 

March 2024, 7pm - 8pm.  

 

The aim of the evening will be to: 

• Provide practical support on how you can help and support the children to prepare for their 
maths assessment with a focus on fractions. 

• Answer any queries you may have. 
 

We would encourage all parents/carers to attend this session, as it will provide an interactive 

opportunity to support the children prepare for their tests. 

 

We hope you will find the evening useful and informative and look forward to welcoming you. Could 

you please confirm you are able to attend via the link below: 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/G0xFN7Deae 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Martin Davis  

Assistant Headteacher  
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